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LLOYD'S REOISTER OF SHIVING,
DAIREN, 8b6th April, 19885.
RECEIVED
10th May, 1986.
Dear Sir,
In reply to your letter of April 2nd, regarding the
withdrawal from the Socicty's classification of the Dairen

 Kisen Eaisha's veesclini=-
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I have approached the Dairen Kisen Kaisha several t imes
) ‘on this matter and at an interview with t hem this morning, they
informed me that they had definftely decided to withdraw these
six ships from class at present -nd cannot be persuaded to alter
their deecision.

At this same interview I got the promise of classifieation
with the Society for the two ia ger of the rour vessels they
propose building in July this year.

I au, Dear Bir,

Yours faithfully,
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